SCHOOL NOTICEBOARD: SELKIRK HIGH SCHOOL

...All the latest news straight from the classroom



Gracie Turnbull played a crucial role in the D-Day commemorations recently

James Cowens took two awards at Gala Fairydean Rovers

Football

THE school would like to say congratulations to James Cowens who was presented with Players' Player of the Year and Coaches' Player of the Year for football with Gala Fairydean Rovers. All the hard work has paid off.

D-Day

THE school would like to say well done to S5 student Gracie Turnbull who played a crucial role in remembering the 80th anniversary of D-Day on Thursday, June 6 at Selkirk War Memorial.

Gracie read the Kohima Prayer and represented the school and community brilliantly.

We are very proud of you Gracie!

Vixens

THE school would like to say congratulations to Orlaigh Amos, player of the year for Gala Vixens.

It was thoroughly well deserved. Her determination, strength and passion for rugby shone through.

DofE

LAST week, some of our new S4 cohort participated in their Practice Expedition for their Bronze Duke of Edinburgh.

They worked well as a team



Gala Vixens player Gracie Turnbull

Our Silver pupils will take to the hills on the week beginning June 17.

We are also really excited about offering DofE on the curriculum for the first time this year.

Yoga

TO end S1, yoga and meditation teacher Andrea Duffin offered sessions on meditation to all S1 pupils.

This was a highlight of the year for many and helped them to understand the key concepts within their Buddhism unit.

Mary's Meals

LAST week, all S2 and some S3 pupils received a visit from Clare Morrison, a volunteer for Mary's Meals.

Clare explained how

education.

We hope that this inspirational charity has inspired our young people to become global citizens and hope to work with the charity in the next academic year.

Activities week

THE S3 activities week, enjoyed by all, had several humanities-based sessions.

Miss Inglis led a geographythemed breakout room, Mr Haviland and Ms Dean organised a treasure hunt and Ms Swan took pupils through the key skills of debating with help from Jordan from Young Speakers Scotland.

Students were also given a crash course in forensics and crime scene analysis with help from Police Scotland.

Our students spoke highly of all of the activities.



